










































From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
To: "Busse, Dollie L"
Cc: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; Powell, Brandon, EMNRD (Brandon.Powell@state.nm.us)
Subject: RE: SJ 28-7 Unit 1 and SJ 29 -7 Unit 57A BGT Permit / Closure Approval Requests - URGENT
Date: Tuesday, April 26, 2016 11:34:00 AM
Importance: High

Dollie Busse,

OCD has approved closure of BGT at the below referenced well sites.

Your approved C-144’s will be located on the OCD Imaging website:
 http://ocdimage.emnrd.state.nm.us/imaging/WellFileCriteria.aspx

Leonard Lowe

Engineering Bureau

Oil Conservation Division

Energy Minerals and Natural Resources Department

1220 South St. Frances

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87004

Office: 505-476-3492

Fax: 505-476-3462

E-mail: leonard.lowe@state.nm.us

Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/

Hi Jim,

The BGTs on these well locations need to be pulled for repairs and are currently scheduled for
 Friday, April 29.  In order to keep this schedule, we have to have the approved BGT permit /
 closure in hand.

SJ 28-7 Unit 1 (3003907274 – CoP) – Box 25

SJ 29-7 Unit 57A (3003925567 – BR) – Box 30    

Thanks for your help!
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